
 
 

NAME OF HELMET – MAG-8 MOTORCYCLE HELMET 
 
Bell is voluntarily recalling Mag-8 motorcycle helmets, sizes XL and XXL, 
manufactured from Sept. 2006 through March, 2010.  Certain Mag-8 model helmets may 
not comply with Federal Motor Vehicle Safety Standard 218, “Motorcycle Helmets.”   
 

 
 
Bell will provide a replacement helmet free of charge to the owners of helmets that are 
subject to this recall.  To ensure that your helmet is subject to this exchange program, 
please do the following: 
 

1. Look inside the helmet and confirm it is size XL or XXL.  The size is sewn into 
the seam of the care tag, located in the middle back of the fabric helmet liner. 

2. Look at the outside of the helmet, on the round starburst date code in the middle 
lower back, to confirm that the helmet was manufactured from Sept. 2006 through 
March, 2010.  The year of manufacture is in the center, and the month of 
manufacture is stamped out of the clock face, 1 for January, 2 for February, etc.  
There is also a sticker directly on the foam core of the helmet with the 
manufacturing date. 

If your helmet meets both criteria, please contact Bell at (866) 892-6059, Monday 
through Friday, 8:00am through 5:00pm (CST) for instructions on how to exchange your 
helmet for a replacement helmet. 

Dated: June, 2010 
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